Morning Announcements Friday, June 9, 2023

The meeting for AP Spanish summer work will take place on Monday, June 12th after school in room 191.

Do you want to win a gift card to Flannel Cow or Dunkin, and support a good cause while doing so? The National Honor Society is running a shampoo drive <u>next</u> week. We will have a table set up Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday before school in the main lobby. For every full-size bottle of shampoo or conditioner you bring in, you will receive one chance to win. The winners will be drawn at the end of <u>next</u> week. Students, teachers and faculty are encouraged to donate! Good luck and thank you for supporting this important cause.

The last day that the Late Bus will run is *next* Thursday, June 15th.